
Departmontal Mooting held on 20th Novembor, 2024 

A departmental meeting was held on 26th Nov. 2024 at 1 pm in the presence of all faculty 
members of the department. The meeting was chaired by the HOD, Dr. Sudeshna Mitra. 

The responsibility sharing of paper setting and evaluation of different papers for the 
upcoming Internal Examination of semester V and also for Sem 1 class Test was discussed 
and decided in the meeting. t was decided that Prof S. Mitra would set Paper CC 11, Prof 

S. Mukherjee would set the paper for CC 12, and Prof J. Mukherjee and Prof I, Banerjee 
were given the responsibility of DSE A 2 and DSE B2 papers respectively. These papers 
Would be evaluated by the respective teachers of each paper.It wad further decided that the 
Tutorial Examination of Sem 5 would be taken by the teachers who are responsible for 

teaching each of the papers. The class tests for Sem 1 would be taken by the faculty 
members as and when the individual syllabus is completed by them. 

It was also decided in the meeting that a study visit to RBI Museum will be conducted by the 
department for their students on 17th December 2025. Since the RBI is the sole guardian of 
the financial sector of the country, it would give the students an opportunity to study and get 
first hand information of how the RBI works in our daily life. It would also cover the 
understanding of the syllabus of Financial Economics which the students study as part of 
their DSE paper. 

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair. 
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